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26th July 2021 

Dear parent/carer 

Transition welcome pack 

We would all wish to offer you a very warm welcome to The Dukeries Academy community for both yourself 

and your son/daughter. You are joining our academy at an extremely exciting time as we continue on our 

journey to strive for excellence as a, “Great” Academy. 

We hope you find the information within this pack helpful in the transition from Primary to Secondary. There 

are some forms included which need to be returned or actioned ready for our return in September. Please 

take the time to complete these as they will help ensure all the systems are in place for your son/daughter. 

Within this pack you will find the following;  

1. Introductions from the Year 7 team  

2. Curriculum 2021changes outcome letter 

3. Safer School App information (parents/pupils) 

4. Medical diet request form (please return in September)  

5. Schoolmoney (eduspot) – used for purchasing school dinners  

6. Classcharts App information (Full guide available online)  

7. Summer reading challenge leaflet 

8. New school tie 

Could I also take this opportunity to remind you to complete the Parent Information survey which will 

provide us with important information to aid transition. You can access this by following the link below, or by 

scanning the QR code.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=eBpyvmw9NUqUimgWHu2ZKmLkDcmFnotErWLT

5ajMDV9UMU1LOVRVUEFZMFQ4TzkxRENNMUVLSUo1Qi4u 

 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr Nigel Caunt  

Assistant Principal 
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